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Whoosh! The final half term has started. 

 

Welcome back to our final half term of this school year!  This year seems to have flown 
past and I am sure the next few weeks will seem to pass just as  quickly. We need to make 
the most of every learning opportunity by being in school and on time everyday. 

 

As well as learning in the 
classroom, learning takes 
place  outside the          
classroom, and this week 
saw 1L have their turn at 
the  Warwick Arts Centre 
for their workshop.  

 

 

 

Over the next few weeks, Year 4 Will be heading to Tamworth Castle, Nursery go to Ash 
End Farm and Year 5 head off to Coombe and Year 6 head off to Skegness Beach!  These 
trips really cement children’s learning in the classroom with memorable experiences.  A 
huge thank you to our wonderful team here for taking the time to research, plan and          
organise these trips for our children. Hearing the children talk about the trips and the links 
to their learning in the classroom really shows how important they are.  Information about 
the trips has been sent out to parents already, but you can find information on classroom 
doors and details for the payment for these trips can be found on the My Child at School 
APP.   

 

To all those in our school      
community that are celebrating 
Eid today and over the         
weekend, everyone at Holbrook 
School wishes you a peaceful 
and joyful time celebrating with 
friends and family.   

 

Mrs Bills 



          6th June 2025 

FRIDAY 18th JULY 
Last Day of School 

School will then be closed for the summer 

holidays.   

Hot Weather  

 

This week we have seen a mixed bag 

of weather, dull and cloudy, showers and hot 

sun!  Hopefully we will see more of this warm 

summer weather. But we need to make sure 

the children stay safe. 

• Wear an 8 hour / all day sun cream 

• Have a water bottle in school 

• Come with a sun hat for playtimes and PE 

• Cool, comfortable clothing—you might 

want to leave school fleeces at home 

• Wear school shorts rather than trousers 
 

Hopefully we will need this advice rather than 

a rain jacket! 
 

PE 
Apart from Nursery pupils, all pupils should 

wear their uniform to school and bring in 

their PE kits ready to change for PE on these 

days: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mondays Year 1, 5 & 6 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1, 3 & 6 

Thursdays Reception, Year 2 & 4 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3H Swimming) 

Year 4 

Nursery 

Please use the paths! 
    

Could we remind all pupils and 
parents to use the paths when 
coming into school. 

 

Unfortunately this week we 
have noticed some people 
using the access road in 
the carpark as well as 
some people taking a short 
cut across the grass.  As 
well as damaging the grass 
and potentially bringing 
mud into the school, walking over the carpark is  
unsafe. 

 SAVE THE DATE 
   

Year 2 

Great Fire of 

London Assembly 
 

Friday 27th June 

2F - 9am 

2J  - 2:30pm 


